
Information Sheet – SparksKids 2018-2019 

Welcome to SparksKids Club this year! The theme verse for this year is, “Let your light so shine before 

men, that they may see your good works, and glorify your Father who is in Heaven.” This sheet is an 

information sheet to keep handy in your homes! 

Items to bring  

1. Bible 

2. Club T-shirt 

3. Running Shoes (separate from boots in the winter) 

4. Jacket (when cold) 

5. A smile ☺  

Special Events:  Theme nights will always be on the first Wednesday of the month and flyers will be 

given the Wednesday night prior or will be on the church website. Also Christmas event, and Closing 

Ceremony will be on flyers/church website. 

No Club  

There will be no club on any school Snow Days. Also if any school holidays are on a Wednesday there 

will be no club. Some holidays for example Christmas go on for a couple of weeks.  

Fire Drill 

We will be having a mandatory fire drill October 10, 2018. We will be leaving the premise of the church 

and going across the street to the school. Please make sure they are wearing appropriate clothes to 

keep them warm on this day. 

Cell Phones/ Electronic Device 

We want to emphasize that if your child is bringing an electronic device, that it stays off/silent during 

class time. We realize that they might need them for emergencies. If it becomes a problem during class 

time, the devices will be brought to one of the coordinators, and will be given back to them after the 

closing session.  

Disciplinary Measures 

In the event where your child will not listen to teachers/helpers or participate in multiple activities, the 

teachers will send them to talk to the coordinators. If the coordinators feel that the child isn’t in a state 

of mind to learn, and is being a distraction to the other children; a parent will be called. If this becomes a 

regular occurrence, the coordinator may suspend a child from coming out to club based on the 

seriousness of the issue.  

Sick: If your child is sick or not feeling well, please have them stay home for the night. If they get sick 

during the night, a parent will be called to pick up the child. This is a precautionary measure to keep 

other children from getting sick. 

  


